
Director Kawaguchi paid respects to the cenotaph of the late Superintendent TAKATA 
Haruyuki, UNTAC Civilian Police Officer  

 
On 4th May, Director Kawaguchi of the Consular Office of Japan in Siem Reap visited 

Oddar Meanchey Province and paid respects to the cenotaph of Superintendent Mr. TAKATA 
Haruyuki, who worked as a civilian police officer for the United Nations Transitional Authority 
in Cambodia (UNTAC) and was killed while on duty in Ampil on 4th May, 1993. It was the 30th 
anniversary of the demise of the late Superintendent Mr. TAKATA. 
 The cenotaph of the late Superintendent Mr. TAKATA Haruyuki was built at the place 
where Mr. TAKATA passed away. And the Takata Haruyuki School (Neak Reach-School) was 
built in front of the cenotaph. On this day, Director Kawaguchi joined Mr. SAKURAI Makoto, 
former colleague of UNTAC civilian police and Lieutenant General Huot Sothy, police 
commissioner of the Oddor Meanchey province, to pay respects to his cenotaph and remembered 
his service. 

 



 


